Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

From: Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

Sent: Wednesday, February 13, 2013 1:51 PM

To: 'Delgado, Jeff@Waterboards'

Cc: Drogos, Donna, Env. Health

Subject: RE: CL#15241 RO117 1532 Peralta Oakland
Jeff,

| spoke with Brent Wheeler today regarding the case status for the Osagie Property. ACEH had approved a CAP in May
2010. | had inquired if the CAP was implemented and what was the current case status as ACEH has had no further
report submittals since the CAP. Mr. Wheeler said the CAP had not been implemented and that no additional work had
been performed in the interim. He said he is reviewing the case for closure under the Low Threat Closure Policy. What
Mr. Wheeler will recommend to the RP will be based on the findings of his review. He indicated he may encourage the
implementation of the existing CAP, modify the CAP to provide LTCP data, or some other action. Mr. Wheeler is aware
of the Fund sunset date, that a revised CAP may need a new public participation period, and that a new CAP will need a
new public participation period. | will issue a letter if | don’t hear back from him in a timely manner.

Regards,
Keith Nowell

Keith Nowell PG, CHG

Hazardous Materials Specialist
Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA 94502-6540

phone: 510 / 567 - 6764

fax: 510 /337 -9335

email: keith.nowell@acgov.org

PDF copies of case files can be reviewed/downloaded at:

http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm

From: Delgado, Jeff@Waterboards [mailto:Jeff.Delgado@waterboards.ca.gov]
Sent: Monday, August 20, 2012 9:02 AM

To: Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

Subject: CL#15241 RO117 1532 Peralta Oakland




